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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As you are aware all schools are awaiting for full guidance for September opening to all children, 
and we are planning accordingly. At this time of year, we release the staffing arrangements for the 
coming year to tie into a transition day. However, we have had to bring our transition day forward 
and break it into sessions, transition arrangement letter to follow, this is to accommodate all 
learners in our school in the safest way possible. 
 
Planned staffing for year 2020/2021 are as follows: 

Year Group Teacher Teaching Assistant 

EYFS- Class 1 
Nursery 
Reception 

Mrs K Prescott 
 

Ms C Smith 
Mrs Upton 
MS Stevens 
Mrs Cunningham 

Year 1/Year 2-Class 2 Mrs H Smith Mrs A Jones (AM) 

Year 3/Year 4-Class 3 Mrs K Goman 
Mrs R Gaskell 
HLTA(Fri) 

Mrs R Murray (AM) 
Mrs A Jones (PM) 
 

Year 5/Year 6-Class 4 Y5-Mr P Snelson (AM) 
Y6-Mrs K Wall  (AM) 
Y5/6-Mrs K Wall (PM) 
Mrs Mowbray (Fri-AM) 

Mrs R Gaskell ( AM) 

 
As you can imagine, all plans are subject to change should the need or guidance determine. 
Thank you all for your understanding and we are so looking forward to being a Glazebury Family 
again. 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
Karen Mowbray 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 


